
 

 

CEO - Mrs C. Woolf 

Hamstel Junior School 

 
Headteacher: Mrs C. Farrell 

 

 

    
01702 468048 office@hjs.porticoacademytrust.co.uk www.hamsteljuniors.co.uk Hamstel Road, 

Southend-on-Sea, 
Essex, 

SS2 4PQ 

 

 

 

 

 

7th November 2024 

 

 

Children in Need  

Friday 15th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Our school council will be raising money each playtime next week selling Fun Booklets for 20p in 

aid of Children in Need. 

 

They will also be selling specially made Pudsey bear biscuits baked by our school kitchen for the 

children to buy on Friday 15th November for 50p. 

 

Although children will be expected to attend school in their school uniform on Friday 15th November 

(no face paints or hair dye please), they may wear a spotty accessory or any accessory they have 

bought in support of Children in Need.  Our school councillors will be collecting any additional 

donations for this really worthwhile charity from the children in their class.   

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Hamstel Junior School Council  

 

and 

 

Mrs Farrell 

School Council Lead 

 
 
 

 
 


